BELA

BROADCASTING

June 22, 2005,

KNPR

Nevada Public Radio

1289 S. Torrey Pines Drive,
Las Vegas, Vevada 89146

Re: KMOH-TV Kingman, AZ

Mr. Burger,

We are in receipt of your letter dated June 03, 2005 regarding your transmitter re-
location. This letter will serve as our permission to relocate your transmitter close to our
KMOH-Kingman location.

Should you have any further please let me know.

Senior Acgountant



